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Date: November 19, 2023
To: Nicholas Calderon
CC: Ray Mueller, Mike O’Neill, Gina Quiney, Hannah Ormshaw

From: Midcoast Community Council
Subject: Request for Information re Pesticide Use in San Mateo County

As you are aware, a group of local residents, El Granada Advocates, has conducted research
and raised concerns about the use of pesticides in SMC Parks and elsewhere in the County.
They and their experts presented materials at the 10/25/23 MCC meeting [video] [link to
materials]. In addition, they have prepared a series of requested procedure changes (ASKS),
which are attached.

As you and your team arrange for a meeting/presentation on this topic in lieu of the regular
MCC meeting on Jan. 24th, 2024, we request that your team review and respond in writing to
the ASKS attached, in addition to other materials you may provide at that time.

The MCC has taken no position on this matter to date, pending your official response at that
meeting and to this letter.

Sincerely,

s/Gregg Dieguez, Chair

http://www.midcoastcommunitycouncil.org/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ljVA5rTxNco
https://midcoastcommunitycouncil.org/s/2023-10-25_Pesticides-in-the-Park-Lands-Presentations-merged.pdf
https://midcoastcommunitycouncil.org/s/2023-10-25_Pesticides-in-the-Park-Lands-Presentations-merged.pdf

